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CALLING ALL PILOTS !!!!

The new year has arrived and many of us are starting to think seriously about 

getting out and flying again. In fact, some of our members have already been to 

the field this year to get in early practice. Even for those of us who like it a bit 

warmer for piloting our aircraft,  those nice flying days are drawing closer- really 

only a few short weeks away. So, get busy now and get those kits assembled 

and repairs completed so that you are fully ready to go to the field this year. 
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CSF members enjoyed a really great year last year with several new members 

joining the club and even more new aircraft and 2018 promises to be even 

better. We have many exciting events already planned and expect to add a few 

more before the year is over. Don't miss out on the fun and friendship that CSF 

offers to all of our members. 

If you have not already renewed your annual membership then we encourage 

you to do so as soon as possible.  We will be announcing our new gate access 

codes in a few weeks so be sure that you are registered as a club member to 

receive these. 

Our 2018 CSF dues are the same as last year. The cost is $55.00/individual 

and $75.00/family. That price is really hard to beat for a year of access to our 

flying facility. Send your check along with a copy of your AMA card to our club 

treasurer:

Kevin Krieg

5566 Oakvista Drive

Madeira, OH 45227

We are still looking for a few more new members so if you know someone who 

is interested in learning more about RC aircraft or looking for a friendly flying 

club,  then please ask them to contact us or to come out to the field on one of 

our training nights.

Finally, we want to get our newsletter to as many people as possible who 

are interested in our hobby even if they are not yet members. So send us their 

email and we will subscribe them. 

Hope to see you at the field this year.

Keep Flying!!!!!

The Cincinnati Silent Flyers

Questions and comments can be directed to 

Jerry Biscopink, Newsletter Editor.

Copyright © 2018 Cincinnati Silent Flyers, All 

rights reserved.
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Find us on Facebook!

You are receiving this email because you are a 

member of the Cincinnati Silent Flyers.

Our mailing address is:

Cincinnati Silent Flyers

154 Pheasantlake Dr.

Loveland, OH 45140

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe 

from this list
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